
From: Jane Von Trapp
To: Board of Representatives
Cc: Staley, Angelina
Subject: Bartlett Arboretum Electronic Submission for BOR Fiscal Committee 2019
Date: Tuesday, April 02, 2019 12:19:42 PM
Attachments: Bartlett Arboretum BOR Fiscal Committee 2020.pdf

Bartlett Arboretum Capital Request Presentation 2020.pdf
Bartlett Arboretum Mayor Martin Presentation 2020.pdf
Audit June 2018.pdf

Board of Representatives Fiscal Committee,
Please find attached to this email four files, including our original submission to the Mayor, which
includes our adopted budget for 2020. Please note that we changed our fiscal year in 2019 to align
with the City’s ending of June 30. It was previously September through August. We had to complete
two audits in 2018; the one attached was a 10-month audit.
 
I’m looking forward to making our presentation on April 9, 2019.
Best regards,
Jane von Trapp
 
S. Jane von Trapp
CEO
Bartlett Arboretum & Gardens
151 Brookdale Road
Stamford, CT 06903
203.883.4052
FAX 203.595.9168
jvontrapp@bartlettarboretum.org  
www.bartlettarboretum.org
PLEASE TAKE A WALK WITH US AT THE BARTLETT SOON!
Support our annual giving program.
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